In 1960 washrooms were installed. These were sponsored by the Friendly Circle Class of the Sunday School.

The baptismal bowl was donated in 1962 in memory of Mrs. James Williamson. This bowl was dedicated on January 18, 1963. An organ light was donated in memory of Mrs. Nelson Minshall.

In 1966, a Brass Cross for the Communion Table was donated by Mrs. Florence Watson (Smith), in memory of her parents Mr. and Mrs. Chauncey Smith.

On April 10, 1966, the Delmer Community and the Curtis family gave the large Pulpit Bible in memory of the late LeRoy Curtis, who was Church Treasurer for 35 years.

In 1967, on June 25th, the Canadian Centennial was observed by planting two centennial Red Maple trees and ornamented shrubbery around the Church.

On June 8th, 1975, the 50th Anniversary of the United Church was observed, with Pastor Jim Girling, (student Minister) in charge.

In 1975, Brass Collection Plates were donated by the community in memory of Mr. Ross Sanderson.

Bibles and Hymn Books were placed in the church, by members, in memory of their loved ones. More Bibles and Hymn Books were bought and placed in the church, from the memorial fund. The memorial fund also paid for a wall cabinet to hold the Bibles, a stand for the guest book, as well as the piano light. Mrs. Cecil Williamson is treasurer of the memorial fund.

In 1978, a communion cabinet was made and donated to the Delmer United Church by Mr. and Mrs. Charles Kipp and Peggy.

This holds the communion set which was donated to the Church in 1956 by the Lambden family, given in memory of their parents Mr. and Mrs. Jim Lambden, as well as the Baptismal bowl and Communion plates.

In 1980, a wooden memorial plaque was placed in the Delmer Church by the community, in memory of the late Rosilee Elizabeth Empey, baby daughter of Ruth and Clarke Empey, and baby sister of Steven Empey.



FLOYD SANDERSON AND REV. AND MRS. CLARK